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Dear Governor Youngkin: 
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As the President of the University of Mary Washington, I officially affirm that the University 
has complied with subsection C, in section 23.1-401.1 of the Code of Virginia : 

C. Each public institution of higher education shall develop materials on the policies 
established pursuant to subsection B and notify any employee who is responsible for the 
discipline or education of enrolled students of such materials. 

Troy ~ \)i~ · 
President 
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